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20 January 2022 
 
RE: Department of Theatre and Dance UPC Change Program Request 
 
This memo is to support the program change for Department of Theatre and Dance Bachelor of 
Fine Arts – Theatre, to include MUL 3015, History and Literature of Musical Theatre, as an 
elective course. This course is offered by the Department of Music annually and should have no 
problem providing the seats needed by this new requirement. 

 
Sincerely yours, 

 
 
Kevin Wilt, DMA 
Chair, Department of Music 
Associate Professor of Music 
Composer-in-Residence 
Florida Atlantic University 


